
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 29, 2016 
 
 
Dear Friends and Clients,  
 
Please excuse the inconvenience if this comes to you as a duplicate, but we 
wanted to be sure that this important piece of information reaches all!  
 
We want to alert you to a scam that’s currently being sent out by email AND snail 
mail that looks just like a real IRS letter asking for an immediate payment to a PO 
Box. 
 
Most scams don’t look much like real notices from the IRS, but this one has 
duplicated the logo and the formatting of real IRS letters, which makes this scam 
much harder to see though. 
 
ANY DEMAND IMMEDIATE FOR PAYMENT is the first thing that you should 
watch out for. If Tardy and Co., PC prepares your taxes and you haven’t heard 
anything from us, then you shouldn’t be mailing out payments without contacting 
us first.  Call us or email us if you have any questions about any IRS request that 
you get, please! 
 
Among the specific things wrong with the scam IRS notice, they ask for checks to 
be made out to “I.R.S.” (it should be “United States Treasury”) and they ask you 
to send in the payment even if you want to contest it (the real IRS doesn’t 
actually ask people to do this).  The addresses, contact information, and 
reference numbers are also wrong, but those things are difficult to spot, even for 
professionals. 
 
Please don’t fall for these scammers.  We’ve attached an example of the fake 
letter to this email so you can see what it looks like if you would like. 
 
Be careful out there! 
 
Tardy & Co., PC 

 

 




